
Your negotiating team is happy to announce 
our new collective agreement was ratified on 
June 11.

Our new agreement will be posted on our 
website soon. You can also view it on the 
Local 118 homepage when logged in to 
MyAUPE. To create a MyAUPE account, visit 
www.aupe.org/myaupe. 
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We have a new collective agreement!
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Retroactive pay included in the new 
agreement will be paid on June 27. Please let 
a member of your negotiating team know if 
you do not receive the payment.

Your negotiating team thanks you for your 
confidence and support throughout the 
bargaining process. Please reach out if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

You can see the highlights 
of the agreement on our 
last bargaining update. 
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